
The Henry County E-911 Department is accepting applications for position of 
Director.  This full-time position is an exempt position, at an annual salary of $45,000, 
with benefits.  A copy of the job description for this position is attached for review. 
 
Interested applicants are to submit a cover letter, a resume, and an application to 
include three references.  Submission of the required documents, as attachments, can 
be sent via email to abankson@henryco.net with “Application for E-911 Director” on the 
subject line.  Or, the applicant can send via US Mail to: Commissioners of Henry 
County; ATTN:  Human Resources Department, Room 213; 101 South Main Street; 
New Castle, IN  47362.  The requested documents are to be sent to the Henry County 
Commissioners on or prior to December 11, 2019 at 4:00 p.m.   
 
Henry County Government Offices is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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